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Looking Ahead  Messages 
  

Welcome back, we hope you had a nice half 
term break. It is lovely to see that spring is 
definitely on the way. 

This half term our Jigsaw PHSE topic is 
Healthy Me. We would like to take the        
opportunity to encourage the pupils to make      
sensible choices with their snacks. I am very 
aware that some children struggle to eat   
certain foods and we of course take this into 
account when discussing healthy lifestyles.   

We are also hoping to be getting full use of 
our school field this half term as the ground 
begins to dry out a bit more.  

Science week begins March 14th. This is a 
national event and the focus this year is 
‘Growth’. Mr Wilson and the class teachers 
are planning a range of activities around this 
theme and also general activities to promote 
scientific enquiry.  

Thursday 3rd March. Children may dress 

up as a book character or come in school 

uniform and bring in their favourite book 

to share.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th March. Wear 

school uniform with 1 item 

of red and bring in a small 

donation (Suggested 

donation £1) A donation button for this 

will be available on ParentPay.  

 

Catkins 

All Catkins Sessions from 

Friday 18th have been 

credited. Please note that 

cancellations must be 

made two weeks in       

advance. 






